
From: GOOGE, HEATHER <GOOGE@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/3/2014 3:54:16 PM
Subject: Re: SCICC

Hi Christian,
Sorry for the multiple emails today but I received word from my colleague about the parent I 
referenced earlier. Her child is currently receiving BabyNet services. She is interested in serving and 
her information is below:
Christy Sears
803-348-4543
christybsears@gmail.com

Also, in thinking of other possible names from the General Assembly...
Do you think Senator Robert Hayes would be a good voice for the Council?

Many thanks,
Heather 

On Apr 3, 2014, at 2:43 PM, Heather Googe <googe@mailbox.sc.edu> wrote:

Hi Christian,
Here is the contact information for Katie Wolfe. She is an Assistant Professor of Special 
Education. Her concentration is early childhood special education and young children with 
autism. 
803-777-8260 
kmsnyder@mailbox.sc.edu

Also, I reached out to a colleague who may have a parent of a young child with disabilities to 
recommend. I will share that name with you as soon as I hear back from him. 

Thanks,
Heather 

On Apr 3, 2014, at 8:03 AM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

                Thanks again for passing along your original concerns and for taking the time to talk through 
these issues.  I have staff doing a little additional research on the existing appointments and have already 
started to reach out to agencies, as well.  HHS has already given me a name, for instance.
 
                Also, I run into Joe Waters pretty regularly, so next time I see him, I’ll mention this too.  Thanks 
again.
 
CLS
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Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: GOOGE, HEATHER [mailto:GOOGE@mailbox.sc.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2014 3:27 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: SCICC
 
Hi Christian,
I just wanted to thank you for your time today. I hope that I was able to contribute constructive 
suggestions to move things forward with the SCICC. I know that the Institute for Child Success is 
interested in BabyNet reform and First Steps reform. They may have something to add to the 
conversation as well. 
Thanks again,
Heather 
 
Heather Smith Googe, PhD
 
Program Director
South Carolina Child Care Inclusion Collaborative
The University of South Carolina 
Child Development and  Research Center
1530 Wheat St. 
Columbia, SC 29201
 
email: googe@mailbox.sc.edu
office: 803-777-2861
www.scinclusion.org
 
General Program Contact information 
SCIC@mailbox.sc.edu
ASQ@mailbox.sc.edu
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